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Senator Coonan asked:  
 
Can you confirm how much money will be paid to Choice to run the Grocery Choice 
website? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The maximum that will be paid to Choice for the Grocery Choice website by the 
Department of the Treasury is $8 million, over the period January 2009 to March 
2011. Full payment is conditional upon Choice meeting agreed milestones and key 
performance indicators.  
 
 


